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Assembly Majority Leader Jim Steineke Delivers GOP Weekly Radio Address 

MADISON – Assembly Majority Leader Jim Steineke (R-Kaukauna) released the Weekly Radio 

Address on behalf of Wisconsin State Republicans. 

Hi, I’m Assembly Majority Leader Jim Steineke with this week’s State Republican Address. 

As the coronavirus pandemic continues to impact our neighbors, Assembly Republicans are once 

again leading the fight in getting our communities the relief they need and are asking for. 

We heard from folks up in the Northwoods about concerns over making the COVID vaccine 

mandatory; in the Fox Valley about the need for increased open enrollment flexibility so that 

parents and students can make the choices right for their families; in the Driftless region about 

their constitutional right to worship; in southeastern Wisconsin about how to protect our local 

businesses from frivolous lawsuits.  

We address all of these issues and more in our amended COVID Relief bill that the Assembly 

approved this week, which prioritizes the conservative ideals we know are important to 

Wisconsinites from every corner of the state. As we continue to fight COVID-19, Wisconsinites 

need more tools in the toolbox to meet the pandemic head-on. The bill the Assembly has passed 

provides those resources.  

My Assembly Republican colleagues and I look forward to getting this bill across the finish line 

quickly so we can get our communities the relief they so desperately need. 

 

Audio: http://legis.wisconsin.gov/eupdates/asm63/SteinekeRadio_1.28.21.mp3 
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